
Item 11 - Question Time 

 

Response to Mr G Phillips 

 

Supporting the economy of fragile areas of the Highlands will be undertaken through 
a number of measures including the Administration’s priority of the roll out of 
superfast broadband and mobile connectivity. 

In addition support for land reform and for small businesses through Highland 
Opportunity Ltd and Business Gateway will remain important. The new Leader 
programme for 2015-20 will also help the economy of fragile areas.  

 

 

 

 

  

   


